
           June 9, 2022 

 
 
 
 
Dear Committee members, 
 
I am writing to urge you to pass SB 2331. As a regular visitor to Theodore Roosevelt National 
Park, I have a stake in making sure that wild horses are both well-managed and present in 
significant numbers.  
 
A working group, made up of committed stakeholders, is a positive way to ensure that wild 
horses receive the treatment and the consideration that they deserve in TRNP.  
 
States like Colorado have made good use of the working-group model, and we have held talks 
on the creation of a similar work-group style arrangement in my home state of Wyoming.  
 
The horses of TRNP are beloved. They deserve us at our best, and a collaborative, dedicated, 
and science-based working group strikes me as the best way forward.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Chad Hanson 
 

Chad Hanson, PhD 
chadhanson.org 
wyomustangs.org 
 


